Leanne Scott

From:

Ravi Yalamanchi

Sent:

Monday, September 14, 2009 7:33 AM

To:

Mike Hartner

Cc:

Greg Hooper; Leanne Scott; Bryan Barnett

Good Morning Mike,

I need some information for tonight's meeting.

- 1. You have indicated at the Aug 17th Council meeting about 1 million people are using our parks. Can you please provide information on exactly how the data is being collected and verified (for each of the parks).
- 2. For the revenue generated from rentals please provide a spreadsheet with how many rentals occurred for 2008 and 2009 (which are in the budget book) times the rental charges. I am thinking this should match the revenue line items in the budget book. The purpose for asking this is to evaluate what opportunities are there, if any, to raise fees.

Please call me at 248-396-4858 if you need further clarification.

Thanks

Ravi